December 22, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

I hope everyone enjoyed the Christmas Show last night. There is nothing better than the joyful voices of children singing. All of the students did an amazing job! This is my last official newsletter of 2022, and it will be short and sweet.

We are on Christmas Break starting today, until January 2, 2023. Classes will resume on January 3, 2023. January 9, 2023 will be an 11:50 AM dismissal.

The students of St. Stanislaus Kostka School, along with parishioner donations, raised a total of \$1535.00 for the Make-A-Wish Foundation. The students also wrote a total of 761 holiday "wish letters" for the foundation. Everyone did such an amazing job for a great cause. Thank you to all who participated!

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. It is hard to believe I am into my third year as principal of this school. I'd like to thank all of you from the bottom of my heart for your help, support, and love of this school since I began. St. Stanislaus Kostka School is a wonderful place, and that is large in part because of you.

I am excited to see what 2023 brings for our school! You are, as always, in my prayers.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal